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President Jim Jensen called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.   
 

Rhonda Denny introduced new member Janet LeDoux and rejoining member Toni Dalbec. 
 
Jan Nilsen, Program Coordinator,  introduced Kim Fauth. 
 
Quilt Related Announcements 
 
- Jan Nilsen noted the workshop tomorrow will be in our regular meeting room at the Scottish Rite 
Masonic Lodge. 
 
- Helen Smith stepped down as member-at-large and Pam McVey was chosen to fill the position. 
 
- Betty Upchurch shared some highlights of the Healdsburg Quilt & Doll Show: we won $75 for second 
place in “Best Show Display”, we received $165 for participating, Boutique made $295 and the 
Opportunity Quilt made $112.  
 
- Sharon Fry and Jan Westerman modeled Chemo Caps. Two sets of instructions are available and you 
can see Sharon if you want to copy her pattern. 
 
Treasurers Report – In Phyllis Gallaway’s absence, Jim Jensen advised that we are in the black; last 
year’s opportunity quilt brought in $3,900. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Programs – Jan Nilsen  - If you signed up for any of the next 3 workshops and have not put your check 
in, please pay now as waiting lists are about to start.   
 
Friendship Blocks – Cheryl Dudley – showed newest blocks that were turned in. There are two new 
blocks for Community Quilts for which fabric is provided. Cheryl will be selling tickets for two sets of 10 
credits each – see her after the meeting. 
 
Sew-A-Row – Gail Alford –noted there are seven S-A-R projects needing new homes. Come to the back 
and sign up. 
 
Community Quilts - Janet Tonkin reminded us of our next quiltathon in two weeks. We will be having 
pizza for lunch. Come at 9:00 a.m. ready to work. Pam Beebe read a note from the Santa Rosa East 
Rotary Club thanking us for a quilt we donated to them. 
 
Block of the Month – Diana Roberts – showed the current block which is due on May 5; it is online. 
 
Welcome Committee – Rhonda Denny reminded all that if you are new or just want more information on 
the Guild to see her. In May there will be a related TSW. Regarding ride sharing – let her know a couple 
of days before a meeting if you need a ride and she will try to connect you up with someone who can 
give you a ride. 
 
Sewing Room Sale – July 7 – Joy McGoran; bring anything in your sewing room that you want to 
sell/trade. See her to obtain the form you need to complete to reserve a table. 
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Program Coordinator Elect – Janice Rodgers thanked those who provided input as to what programs 
they were interested in for 2017. Kim Fauth has opened up tomorrow’s workshop to any members who 
have not signed up but who are now interested in attending. 
 
Tri-Guild Luncheon – Linda Hooper updated us on the financial detail regarding the Luncheon. We made 
a net profit of $348.14 which met and exceeded the goal of breaking even. The Mystery Quilt display 
board is at the back. Instructions will be online tonight. Linda also announced that the Friendship Block 
part of the web site is being worked on by the web designer and will be much more user-friendly in the 
near future. 
 
Library – Sharon reviewed new acquisitions. 
 
Show and Tell  
 
Name Tag Drawing – approximately 104 members were present; Terri MacDonald’s & Judy Kubilus’ 
names were drawn.                              
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:53p.m. 
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Norma Viglienzone for 
Becky Stanley 
Secretary  


